[bookmark: _GoBack]Information about the Pebble Hill Traditional School PAC On-line Auction

The PAC’s on-line auction will be live Friday September 28th, 2018 at 6pm (Pacific standard time). There are some fantastic items on the block. The auction website has photos and better descriptions but here's a taste of what we've got up for grabs:


· The very sought after Reserved Parking Spot in the staff parking lot, yours to use until the last day of school in June.  Note: you have to have a student at pebble Hill to purchase this auction item.


· We have 1 set of Front Row Seats reserved for all performances this school year. Note: you have to have a student at pebble hill to purchase this auction item.


· We have 1 set of Second Row Seats reserved for all performances this school year. Note: you have to have a student at pebble hill to purchase this auction item.


· Does your child want to be "Principal for the Day"?  On this special day (Anti-bullying day, February 27th, 2019), the winning child will make the announcements, perform some Principal duties like extending recess by a bit and other cool stuff to make for a truly memorable day!!!

The link below will take you right to the auction. 
(Note*If you don’t already have an account, you will have to create one to participate in the auction)

http://www.32auctions.com/PHTfall2018

If anyone has any donations they think would be a good auction item, please contact the PAC at pac.pht@gmail.com . This auction runs for one week and we can still add more items. Thanks so much to all our donators and bidders. Good luck and happy bidding!!!!

